
 
The Arzu F. Moosvi Global Medicine Travel Award is an annual monetary gift to one VCU School of 

Pharmacy Student to cover the costs of registration and travel to the FIP Global Conference. 

 

 

What is FIP?  
 

The International Pharmaceutical Federation (FIP) is a global body representing over 4 million 
pharmacists, pharmaceutical scientists, and pharmacy educators that works to meet the world’s 
healthcare needs. World Congress of Pharmacy and Pharmaceutical Sciences is the annual meeting for 
the organization. The theme for FIP World Congress 2025 is “Pharmacy Forward: Performance, 
Collaboration, and Health Transformation.” The congress will explore how pharmacists can drive 
forward the performance of healthcare systems, foster meaningful collaboration across sectors, and 
catalyse transformative changes in health outcomes globally. The congress is structured around three 
subthemes, each addressing key facets of this overarching theme. This year’s subthemes are 1). Making 
it sustainable; 2). Making the system work; and 3). Making it personal. Additional information about the 
conference and themes is located on the FIP Copenhagen 2025 website.  
 

 
Arzu F. Moosvi Global Medicine Travel Award 
 

Who? P1 and P2 students are invited to apply for this award. Recipients will travel the 
subsequent academic year (e.g., P1s will travel during P2 year, and P2s will travel 
during P3 year). 

What? 

 
Arzu F. Moosvi, Pharm.D. 

VCU School of Pharmacy Class 
of 2020 

Arzu F. Moosvi, Pharm.D., is a 2020 graduate of the 
VCU School of Pharmacy. She is a clinical 
pharmacist with UMMA Community Clinic and a 
Masters in Global Medicine student. Dr. Moosvi is a 
passionate advocate for increased access to 
medications and ambulatory care pharmacy services 
in underserved communities. Her interest in global 
health stems from her efforts in improving health 
equity in South Asian communities. She has served 
as an international consultant pharmacist with 
doctHERs in Karachi, Pakistan, where she aided rural 
areas in obtaining authenticated medication. She 
has also completed pharmacy work in other areas of 
Pakistan, Turkey, and the United Arab Emirates. 

https://www.fip.org/about
https://copenhagen2025.fip.org/
https://www.ummaclinic.org/
https://www.ummaclinic.org/


Dr. Moosvi attended the FIP Congress in Abu Dhabi, U.A.E., as a VCU SOP student 
and returned to the Congress in Seville, Spain, in 2022 as an alumna. She found the 
experience transformative in expanding her knowledge and skills in the arena of 
global health. As such, she generously funded the Arzu F. Moosvi Global Medicine 
Travel Award, which will fund one VCU SOP student annually to attend the FIP World 
Congress. 

This $3,500 travel award will cover the cost of registration, flights and lodging. Flights 
and registration will be booked on your behalf. Students will be required to front the 
expenses for lodging, airport transfer, and incidentals; reimbursement will be 
provided within 30 days of submitting your receipts. Additional student funds may be 
necessary to cover additional expenses. VCU SOP P1 and P2 students in good 
academic standing and with an interest in global health are invited to apply. The 
winner of the award will be selected by a panel of VCU SOP faculty and staff based on 
merit and need. 

When? 
• This year’s FIP Annual Congress will be from August 31 to September 3, 2025 

• Applications are due Friday, January 31, 2025 

• The winner will be notified by February 28, 2025 

Where? The 2025 FIP World Congress is in Copenhagen, Denmark 

Questions? Additional questions can be directed to Cait Gibson, Pharm.D., M.Ed., Director of 
International Programs.  

 

 

 

 
 

Interested in applying? 

 
Visit this link  

or  
    Scan the QR code! 

 

 

https://forms.gle/9Jvct6rnLELK7Tpi9

